
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Dorey, Kim [Kim.Dorey@tetratech.com] 
Thursday, May 05, 2011 2:13 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (Terry_Gregston@blm.gov) 
Pat Ellis (pellis@conchoresources.com) 
COG Drilling notification 

Tetra Tech will be at the Brigham "H" #3 site to install bore holes and collect soil samples on Monday 5/9/11. 

COG Operating 
Brigham "H" #3 
UnitLSec21T-17S R-30E 

Kim Dorey | Staff II Geologist 
Cell: 432.631.0348 | Office: 432.682.4559 | Fax: 432.682.3946 
k i m. d ore vtSHetratech. com 

Tetra Tech 
1910 North Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com 

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Tavarez, Ike [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Monday, February 28, 2011 6:41 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov) 
Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo; 'James Amos (james_amos@nm.blm.gov)'; Franklin, Tom K. 
COG - Sampling Notification - BKU, Brigham #3 and Electra #5 - Spill Sites 

COG Operating 

BKU (Birch Kelly Unit) #196 well site 
Unit F, Section 25, T17S, R29E 
Eddy County, NM 
32 47.987 104 01.569 

Brigham H #3 well site 3 ^ - 4 » < 9 < * 
Unit L, Section 21, T17S, R30E r> ( ^ T - 3 o & 1 " » 
Eddy County, NM 
32 49.208 103 58.965 

Electra Federal #5 flow line 
Unit, P, Section 15, T17S, R30E 
Eddy County, NM 
32 50.373 103 57.919 

Mike and Terry, 

Tetra Tech will be onsite Wednesday morning (3-2-11) to assess the spill at the BKU #196 well site. Soil samples will be 
collected using a hand auger to delineate the spill area. Once the completed, the Brigham H #3 well site will be 
assessed the same day, if time permits. If not, the assessment will be performed on Thursday (3-3-11) and the Electra 
Fed #5 site will follow. We will call you on any schedule changes on the assessments. Call me if you have any 
questions, thanks 

Ike Tavarez, !•<; Senior Project. Manager 

lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com 

7970$ \ www.tetratech.com 
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